
Dear Mr. Evola

I am writing to let you know what an amazing job Lance Luce did in determining the perfect organ for St. Rene 
Goupil Catholic Church in Sterling Heights, MI. 

Not only is Mr. Luce an expert in the technical aspects of organs, Allen Organs in our particular case, but he is 
an expert in pre-calculating how a particular instrument will respond to the specific room where it will make 
beautiful music for years to come. 

In addition to his technical and logistical expertise, Mr. Luce is an extremely patient, generous, and kind person 
who you are very fortunate to have on your team. His attention to detail, care for the needs of the customer, and 
willingness to go the extra mile is second to none.  We got so much more than what we expected and Lance was 
there every step of the way including the installation and follow-up.

I would highly recommend Lance Luce and Evola music to anyone looking to replace or enhance their current 
instrument.

In the Potter’s grip,

Greg Crachiolo 
Director of Music 
St. Rene Goupil Catholic Church 
35955 Ryan Rd 
Sterling Heights, MI 48310


